May 31, 2011

Dear Patrick Tierney,

I am formally requesting an extension for the final approval of items to be completed for our development of the Lawson Woods subdivision in Fremont Township.

As of today, I am expecting Vince Masse to get the final issues to Brittany for review by Wednesday June 1st.

Please let me what else you will be requiring of me in conjunction with completing this project.

Sincerely,

Joe Herchenbach

